
Editor’s Comment:   

After considering the opinion of the reviewers of the manuscript entitled "Recurrente Intestinal Necrosis 
due to polystyrene sulphonate use - a case report", and after carefully reviewing the text of said 
manuscript,my opinion is that some minor fixes and adjustments have yet to be made before it can be 
accepted for publication: 
 
1. In the item "Abstract" should not contain citations of references (numbers 1 to 6). 
 
2. Writing the "Introduction" of the work exactly like the first paragraph of the "Abstract" item is 
inappropriate. The "Introduction" item should be reviewed and rewritten. 
 
3. In all the item "Discussion" there are only quotes of 3 references. This item ("Discussion") is the most 
important of all the work, and it is extremely necessary to compare the presented data with previously 
published data in the world literature. 
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